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CITY CLERK REPORT 

 

Reporting Period: December 8 to January 25 

Prepared By:  Aubrey Wegeleben 

 

COMMUNITY 

The community Christmas program was a success; candy bags were given out, CBSFA provided 

snacks and desserts, Tribe provided gifts and the kids were adorable.  

 

 

HOUSING 

House 161 is still experiencing periodic boiler issues.  

 

 

CLERK 

Prepared for special election introducing new taxes. The January special election was postponed, 

the clerk had to unexpectedly leave island due to illness, and multiple staff were out sick.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


